
 

26500 W. Agoura Road, Suite 102-656  Calabasas, CA  91302   tel: 818-874-9990   fax: 818-874-9229 

 
 
September 15, 2004 
 
 
 
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Equipment Authorization Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Re: REQUEST FOR CHANGE IN IDENTIFICATION 
 FCC ID: RCUSG819-807 to RCUDBA819-807 

ATCB File 001686 
TEST RESULTS FROM PRIOR ACCEPTANCE 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam: 
 
As per FCC Rule 2.933 
 
The original FCC ID: RCUSG819-807, and the requested FCC ID change to RCUDBA819-
807 are electrically identical with no change in operation or specification. 
 
Other than the change in the FCC ID, the color of the cover, the equipment is electrically, and 
mechanically the same. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Dana Mitchell  
President 
 
 


